GOVIND RAM, UTCS ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAWOTL
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY - DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE : KE’}
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX, PORT BLAIR.

Phone : 03192-232247 (Off w it1 Fax)
03192-233968 (Res)
9474787324 (Cell)

D. O. No. 11-8/AAJVS/2007/ <o Dated 03~ December, 2007

Dear Shri Ghosal,

With reference to my D.O. letter dated 1st November, 2007
you are hereby infdrmed that as per the revised schedul: of
Bharat Nirman Jansoochna Abhiyan from 07t to 11% Deceniber,
2007, the Workshop on Sensitization’ for Peaceful Co-exisi¢nce
with Primitive Tribes will now be held on 10t December, 2007 .

-

Regards
Yours sinc¢rely
(Govind |am)
To
S.R. Ghosal,
Field Worker,

R.M.R.C., Dollygunj,
Port Blair.



